

Dear Doctors,

I hope this finds all of you doing well, that your year is off to a good start, and enjoying the last bits of winter.

Your MSND Board has been meeting regularly and working on your behalf. We will be sharing our association's efforts, initiatives and accomplishments at our Annual Meeting, slated for 4/1/23 in Sturbridge—please see below for details and to register. FREE CE will be available for MSND members, so be sure to sign up! This will be a hybrid event for those who cannot attend in person.

We are over the moon with the number of MA licenses issued—closing in on 50 as of the end of February. When we worked on the legislative effort, we thought we'd have about 25 licensees by the end of the first year, so this far exceeds our expectations. Most licensees are also MSND members, but not all. So, if you are receiving this email and are not yet an MSND member, please join us in community and in our ongoing efforts for scope expansion and for promoting access to doctor-level natural medicine to the people of the Commonwealth. We will put your energy, creativity and community-mindedness to good effort.

We are holding Board elections at our annual meeting. If you are interested in serving on the board, please contact me, and I can tell you all about it. We are also happy to welcome member volunteers on our various committees from membership, to legislation, to fundraising, and more. At this time when so many may feel isolated and alone, we know that joining in with our shared vision and our essential efforts is good for your health! If you'd like to be involved but are not sure how, reach out to me, and let's talk!

Looking forward to seeing you soon in person or online and wishing you all the best in good health and vitality, satisfying work, and time to enjoy it all!

Amy Rothenberg, ND MSND President